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Date: 27/11/2023  

 
To, 

BSE Limited  

Corporate Relationship Dept.  

1st Floor, New Trading Ring Rotunda Building,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalal Street, Fort,  

Mumbai-400001 

 

SUB: INTIMATION OF RECEIPT OF REQUEST FOR RECLASSIFICATION OF THE 

“PROMOTER” IN ACCORDANCE WITH REGULATION 31A OF THE SECURITIES AND 

EXCHANGE BOARD OF INDIA (LISTING OBLIGATIONS AND DISCLOSURE 

REQUIREMENTS) REGULATIONS, 2015. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 
Pursuant to Regulation 31A of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, as amended (“Listing Regulations”), we wish to inform you that the Company has 

received requests from the members of the Promoter category for their reclassification as Public 
shareholders of the Company.  

 

Company have submitted a request for reclassification as a public shareholder by their letter dated July 

31st, 2024: 
 

Name of the 

Person 

Category (Pre 

Classification) 

Number of 

shares held 

% of 

shareholding 

Category (Post 

Classification* 

Disha A Mehta Promoter 100 0.001 Public 

*Subject to Approval of Board, Shareholders and BSE India Limited 

 

The necessary steps will be undertaken by the Company in compliance with Regulation 31A of the 
Listing Regulations. This intimation is made in compliance with Regulation 31A(8) of the Listing 

Regulations. 

 

We are enclosing herewith the copy of the request letters received from Ms. Disha A. Mehta as 
Annexure to this intimation. 

 

Please take the above in your records. 
 

 

For IGC Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Hemlata 
DIRECTOR  
DIN: 10417881 
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